
 
 

 

 

Ost-West Wien 2022                                                 Vienna, April 13, 2022 

Dear congress participants! 
 
As announced, we are sending you the program for the Congress East-West Vienna 2022 as an 
attachment to this message. 
 
Please note the following points: 
 
• The congress will be the "House of Anthroposophy" Tilgnerstrasse 3, 1040 Vienna 
 

• Please confirm until May 5, 2022 by e-mail to: buero@ost-west your participation once 
more if you want to come to Vienna after having taken note of the specific program of the 
congress! 
 

• Please include your bank account number with the confirmation of your participation. If some 
money has to be transferred back, you make our work a lot easier! 
 

• If you are not going to take part in the congress and would like a refund of the participation 
fee you have already paid, please inform us by e-mail as well. 
 

• Participants who do not respond at all are excluded from further correspondence. 
 

• The conference fee is reduced from the originally planned € 220 to € 100. The sum of 100 € 
therefore already corresponds to the entire conference fee. The reduction can be explained by 
the fact that no external rental costs have to be borne when the event is held in the House of 
Anthroposophy. 
 

• Participants who have already paid € 220 per ticket should contact buero@ost-west.wien 
separately in order to have the difference refunded. 
 

Please be assured that we are very happy to receive donations of any amount to the congress 
account!  
 

• We can neither organize the accommodation nor the catering! Only the coffee/tea breaks in 
the morning and afternoon are included in the course of the conference. We will send you a list 
of cheap hotels in a separate appendix. 
 

• The lectures at the congress will probably be made freely available as video recordings at 
www.ost-west.wien. 
 

• If the number of participants actually registered by May 5, 2022 exceeds the space available at 
the House of Anthroposophy, we will switch to one of the large Waldorf schools in Vienna. The 
location of the conference can be found on the participation cards. 
 
 
 

http://www.ost-west.wien/


 

• You will receive your entry tickets by May 20th, 2022 at the latest as a PDF file.  
Please print out these cards and bring them with you to the congress as proof of your 
payment. 
 
• We will not implement public access restrictions beyond the well-known 3G regulation. In the 
event of a compulsion in this regard from June 2022, the event will also be finally canceled at 
short notice. We can then only pay for the costs incurred by the requested speakers and artists 
up to that point. The remainder after deduction of this sum can be returned to the participants. 
 
 
With warm greetings for a Happy Easter! 
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